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Let me start off the month of May by reminding all of our members and guests about the exciting capital improvement projects that 

are all in full swing here at The Hideout Golf Club & Resort. Ownership has allowed us to remodel the previous Pro Shop building 

to house a new Fitness Center and Day Spa. Additionally, we have begun building a new swimming pool cabana with new men’s 

& women’s bathrooms, showers, and walk-up bar and full-service counter to service all of your food needs. We are excited and 

think this will be a great addition for the entire swim season here at the resort. Most of you have noticed the new staircase and 

rock work being done on the backside of the clubhouse, which will allow you to walk down to the new viewing area with a new 

entertainment stage and fire pits along with our new garden center, where we will be raising our own farm-to-table produce for our 

restaurant. Walking paths will allow for strolls around the club house, the new sales office and the ranch house sections leading 

to the restaurant garden. We just planted the first seedlings and can’t wait to watch them grow!

The golf course is in full swing of coming out of dormancy and the trees and fairways are all turning bright green. On a player note, 

I would like to take this time to remind all golfers to adhere to the cart rules of keeping their golf carts on the cart paths around all 

tees and greens. Slower players are encouraged to let faster players through to keep up with the custom of a 4-hour round of play 

and be sure to play ready golf at all times. Our resort dress policy, while playing the golf course, will not allow tee shirts, tank tops, 

or cut offs at any time. Collared Shirts will be a part of the new policy and each player will be asked to either wear a collared shirt 

or purchase one to conform to the stated policy. We appreciate your understanding and compliance.

Turning our attention to the lodging component at The Hideout, we are excited to begin offering the new two bedroom “Ranch 

Houses” with full kitchens and fireplaces to all of our members and guests. This offering will take place sometime in Mid-May and 

will be available to all members and Stay & Play guests who wish to come to The Hideout for a weekend getaway. Please note that 

all lodging reservations will be offered on a first come first serve basis. So, each of you need to make your outing plans sooner 

rather than later and reserve your space here at our Lodge.

In closing, be sure to visit our calendar of events on our website or on Facebook to make sure you don’t miss out on the opportunity 

to participate in one of our key “FUN” events throughout the season. The Kentucky Derby, Cinco de Mayo, and, what will become 

an annual event, our annual “Member Crawfish Open” which will take place in mid-May. I look forward to seeing each of you at the 

resort and, should you have a personal request or concern, please feel free to reach out to me at any time. My door is always open.

Golfingly Yours,

W. Kit Thomson, GM/PGA

The Hideout Golf Club & Resort

KIT’S KORNER

The Hideout



Fans of The Hideout Grill will be glad to hear that the raised gardens have been constructed and a bounty of vegetables and herbs have been 

planted to bring even more farm-to-table goodness to this popular restaurant.

Here’s the roster of plants already flourishing out here in the Texas Hill Country: beefsteak tomatoes, peppers, cabbage, lettuce, berries, yellow 

heirloom/cherry/grape tomatoes, zucchini and yellow squash, green onions, radishes, carrots, beets, melons and cucumbers. Adding to the 

flavor will be a harvest of herbs like cilantro, parsley, mint, basil, dill, oregano, lamb’s ear sage and lemon English thyme.

FROM GARDEN TO TABLE

MIXOLOGY
 
An inspired pairing with The Hideout Smoked Burger described above is our 

Dark Horse Cabernet Sauvignon, a wine with full body, medium tannin, rich 

fruit and almost jammy flavors. But if a burger isn’t your thing, it is also a great 

complement to one of our flame-grilled steaks. Either way, this flavorful wine 

is sure to exceed your expectations. Winemaker Beth Liston brings together a 

thoughtfully curated collection of California grapes to balance big fruit flavors 

with deep, dry, mouthwatering notes. It’s the perfect complement to bold beef 

flavors from The Hideout Grill!

ON THE GRILL 

The Hideout Smoked Burger  

These hearty burgers begin with a blend of brisket and ground chuck, which 

we cold smoke for one hour with oak chips. We then double grind and hand 

patty them and cook over our mesquite fried grill.  The burgers are served with 

lettuce, onion and tomatoes on a toasted brioche bun with a side of our house-

made Kennebec french fries.

In the last couple of days, we have seen an abundance of growth in the new 

Hideout garden. We’re excited about the whole new world of freshness 

represented in the 12 raised-bed gardens behind the clubhouse, surrounded by 

amazing Austin stone walls and steel gates. Please come tour this new addition 

and be among some of the first to enjoy our fresh vegetables and herbs used 

in our signature entrees and dishes. Stay tuned for some exciting new specials 

highlighted by our garden-fresh produce!



DEVELOPMENT NEWS

There is so much exciting progress to report this month at The Hideout Golf Club & Resort that is making this great destination 

even better!

In particular, work on the resort amenities is moving along nicely. The indoor restoration is now complete on the Fitness Center, 

so the fitness equipment can be installed upon arrival. The sports courts have been leveled and prepared for concrete – ready for 

tennis, pickleball and basketball before you know it! The poolside snack bar and restrooms are under construction, as is the Halfway 

House on the golf course and a full bath house for golfers and the RV Park. In addition, the firepit areas and lower deck entertainment 

areas are nearing completion.

Things are busy at the King’s Point Cove neighborhood too. Water and sewer lines are now complete and have been approved by 

the engineer and Brooksmith Water Supply Corp. In fact, Brooksmith has already installed two water meters for property owners 

this week. In addition, the base is currently being laid for the first mile of roads in the neighborhood. Paving should begin by the 

middle of June.

TEE TIME

Twilight Golf has started at The Hideout Golf Club & 

Resort! Pick your partner and join us every Monday for 

a 2-Person Team 9-Hole Scramble starting with a 5:30 

shotgun. Prizes are awarded each week for Low Gross 

and Low Net Team Scores. Team Skins will carry over 

each week if there are no winners. Food & beverage 

are available after play every other week. Upcoming 

events: Saturday, May 18th Crawfish Open Member Golf 

Tournament Two-Person Team Best Ball. Eligibility open 

to all Hideout Golf Club & Resort Members.  Crawfish 

& Shrimp Boil and Keg Beer following play. For more 

information and to register for all events visit our website: 

www.thehideoutgolfclub.com/scorecard and click the 

book online button.

Reminder: Some Hideout Golf Club & Resort events 

require established handicaps to participate. If you 

would like to start tracking your scores and are an 

established handicap, contact our golf pro Tracy Lowry at  

325-784-4653 or email tracy@thehideoutgolfclub.com.



UPCOMING EVENTS 
Please check our event calendar for updates and info!

2nd & 16th - Trivia 6-9pm

Bring your team and test your wits against other teams from Brownwood 
and surrounding areas! Must be teams of 4 with a $15 entry fee. Winning 
teams get prizes and gift cards! Each night will be themed from Harry 
Potter, sports, Star Wars, and pop culture, to general knowledge! 
Themes will be announced two weeks before the event.

4th Star Wars Day

May the Fourth Be with You!!! Dress up as your favorite Star Wars 
character for our best dressed contest! Star Wars themed drinks 
available all day, along with random trivia and games!!

5th Cinco De Mayo

Mexican beer specials, fresh-squeezed margaritas available for $5 all 
day, tequila shots, and TACOS! Don’t miss out!

6th, 13th, & 20th F&B Industry Night

Let’s call these nights Happy Hour evenings for the service and food 
industry workers! Specials on drinks and appetizers from 6-9pm! Fresh 
squeezed Margaritas and Paloma’s for $5 from 6-9pm.

7th, 14th, 21st, 28th, & 31st Open Mic

Let’s see what you got! Come out from 6-9pm and share your talent with 
the world! This is a judgment free zone, so feel comfortable, and show us 
what you’re made of! This event is not just for musicians and singers, but 
is also open to poetry, comedy, and prose!

8th Summer Market

Handcrafted jewelry, homemade food, jellies, jams, and tons more!

12th Mother’s Day Brunch

Come celebrate the day with your Mother at our Mother’s Day Brunch. 
More details to come!

19th Crawfish Boil

Crawfish, shrimp, corn and potatoes straight from the Gulf of Mexico off 
of the coast of Louisiana! Zydeco band, golf tournament, Summer Market, 
and LOTS OF FUN!!

Live Music – Every Friday & Saturday

We have live music every Friday and Saturday night from 6-9pm. Our 
musicians are known all over Texas in the Texas Music circuit. Weekend 
dinner specials, along with cocktail and beer specials set the mood 
for a great weekend! We will post the entertainment as soon as it gets 
booked!!

18th Saturday Golf for HGC&R Member 

21st National Wait Staff Day

Let’s call this night a Happy Hour evening for the servicers! Specials 
on drinks and appetizers from 6-9pm! Fresh squeezed Margaritas and 
Palomas for $5 from 6-9 pm!

25th National Wine Day

All wine bottles are 30% off, and glasses $2 off after 4pm

26th - 27th Memorial Day Weekend

Drive-In Movie Night by the stage with golf carts and blankets. Snacks 
and drink specials.

26th 2-Person Memorial Day Scramble 

30th The Pixie Plum Sign Painting

Come out and show off your artistic talent and paint a cool sign with us! 
Tickets are on sale online on The Hideout Facebook under the posted 
event! You can even pick your own unique personalized design and she 
has tons of colors to use!

CONTACT US

The Hideout Golf Club & Resort

Front Desk: 325.784.4653

Real Estate

Marketing Office: 800.470.2720

Head Developer & Manager of Sales

JR Newman
jr@thehideoutgolfclub.com

General Manager

Kit Thomson
kit.thomson@thehideoutgolfclub.com

Events

Barbie Chapman
barbie.chapman@thehideoutgolfclub.com

Golf Professional

Tracy Lowry
tracy@thehideoutgolfclub.com


